
Gas  prices  continue  to
decline
Gas prices keep going down — and it’s not just in Lake Tahoe.

AAA says the average price nationwide of $2.93 is the lowest
since 2010 and that this is the longest consecutive decline in
six years. Prices have been dropping for the last 46 days.

Prices in California have dropped by 40 cents. However, it
does not have the cheapest fuel. That designation goes to
South Carolina at $2.67. The most expensive is in Hawaii at
$3.99.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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